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STUDY IN AUSTRALIA SEMINAR
11 March 2013

The Australian Consulate-General, Hong Kong and the Committee of Home School Cooperation invite
you to a Study in Australia seminar.

Planning for your child’s future education journey is important. Study pathway options available in Hong Kong
and overseas at the high school and higher education level are many and varied. We invite you to meet with
the Education Managers from the Australian Consulate-General and representatives from an Australian
boarding school and higher education institution to learn more and ask questions about boarding schools and
life at an Australian university. Don’t miss this opportunity, register early as there is limited seating.

Event information

Date Monday, 11 March 2013
Time 7:00pm - 8:30pm
Location Wong Shiu Chi Secondary School
No.182 Kwong Fuk Road Tai Po, New Territories., Hong Kong
Entry Fee Free
Program

° Overview of Australian education system - Education Manager, Australian Consulate-General

° Life at a boarding School in Australia - Mike Howell, Director of Community Relations and
Development, The Geelong College

° How to prepare for study at an Australian University - Jackie Taylor, International Manager, Deakin
University

Co-organiser:
Committee on Home-School Co-operation Federation of Parent-Teacher Association, Tai Po District
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